g; University of Alcohol and Other Drug Prevention Program

Central
Florida

March 22, 2011

Ms. Laura Guelzow

NOPE Task Force

3233 Commerce Place, Suite A
West Palm Beach, FL 33407

Dear Ms. Guelzow:

As a university director, I would like to express my support for the NOPE Task Force. The
University of Central Florida has partnered with NOPE since 2006 holding presentatlons and
was proud to hold the first NOPE candle light vigil in 2007.

This project is important to the university because it brings awareness and support to the
issue of drug abuse. :

I am grateful for the opportunity to work with the NOPE Task Force on this campus. Their
presentations are impactful and I look forward to continuing to build our relationship.
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